
 
NEW MEMBERS: 

 
Darin Kelstrom came to check us out and plans to join 

later in the year. Darin has past flying ex-
perience but has been out of action for a 
few years.  

 
MODEL OF THE MONTH: 
 

Nobody remembered to bring anything for show 
and tell but that didn’t stop us from talking airplanes. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:10 p.m. 
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President Loren Blinde called the Janu-
ary 2011 LASS meeting to order at 7:35 
p.m.  

 
OLD BUSINESS: 

 
Loren asked if there was any news 

about the Willard Community Center. 
Wilson Hardy stated he had heard 
Willard had lost some city funding 
which was used for janitorial and 
maintenance expenses. Loren men-
tioned that LASS has been meeting at 
Willard for 29 years or so. Wilson 
stated that we can at the Plant Services 
meeting room at the Union College 
campus should we need a new 
place. 

 
The paper airplane presenta-

tion that took place Thursday, December 30th at the 
Willard center went well with Allan Worrest organizing 
the event and supplying the airplane building instructions 
and Jim Baker acting as the voice of LASS and in charge 
of crowd control. This event will long be remembered in 
part due to the paper airplanes stuck in the light fixtures. 

 
NEW BUSINESS: 

 
Wilson asked if LASS will be flying at Roper school 

later in the year and no one present could think of a reason 
why not. This has taken place in the past during their sum-
mer break. 

 
Loren asked if anybody had any news about our flying 

status at the Lancaster Event Center for 2011. Nobody had 
any news on the topic but hope to hear good news from 
Jim on the topic.  

 
Allan stated there have been rumors on the RC forums 

that the FAA will be making some rulings dealing with 
flying RC airplanes. We can expect to hear more later on 
in the year on this issue. 
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Secretary's Notes 
by Tom Wild 

Richard Britton 
 

Dick Britton, member of the Lincoln Area Soaring So-
ciety and the Lincoln Sky Knights, died on January 9, 2011. 
He was 85. I remember him as always showing up at the 
meetings in a cheerful mood. He flew a Gentle Lady, as I 
recall. While he didn’t fly at our contests, he would come by 
and see how things were going. 

 
There was no public service. His obituary appeared in 

the January 16 Lincoln Journal Star. He will be remembered 
and missed. 

 
Allan Worrest 
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Regional Flying Events 
Jan. 30, Feb. 13 & 27          Lincoln Sky Knights’ Indoor at Calvert Center, Lincoln. See flyer at http://www.lincolnskyknights.org/lskdocs/

LincolnSKyKnightsIndoorFlying2010.pdf 
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